Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are writing to you to inform you that school staff have attempted to contact you regarding your child, remote learning and supporting you at home. Please contact school so we can check in with your child/ren, your family and support you at home with your child and their learning. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Cotterill 


